
 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

We hope you are well and keeping safe. 

In view of the rapid spread of Covid-19 and as per the DoE circular dated 21 
April 2021, the school has decided to commence the summer break for 
Grades VI-VIII from Monday, 26 April, 2021 till the 7th of June, 2021. We 
understand that these are trying times and family is our primary pillar of 
support at present. Let us use this time to provide each other with love, 
care, hope and positivity.  

In order to keep our students fruitfully engaged and in touch with the 
various concepts they’ve been taught so far, their teachers will be uploading 
some holiday homework in the respective Google Classrooms. This is also 
vital to bridge the learning gaps that were identified at the end of the last, 
very challenging academic session. Moreover, remedial and parallel 
support to the students who require it will be provided for the next two 
weeks. The schedule for these classes will be shared via Google Classrooms. 

The school will also be organizing a camp during the break, which our 
students have the option to attend. We sincerely hope these optional 
activities as well as the remedial classes will provide our students with the 
much-needed anchoring and socio-emotional support during these testing 
times.  

 

We hope and pray for the good health of all members of the Sanskriti 
community. Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Principal  

 
 

 


